
 
 
 
 

Support Local 1281’s stand against  

two-tiered contracts! 
 
 
At Ryerson University in Toronto, two members of CUPE Local 1281 were 
locked out September 30 by their employer, the Continuing Education 
Students’ Association of Ryerson (CESAR). The employer has demanded 
massive concessions including a 10 percent cut to wages of future employees, 
making this an important fight against two-tiered contracts. 
 
Support our sisters in Local 1281 and send a strong message to governments 
and employers that CUPE Ontario members are standing up for fairness for the 
next generation of workers.    
 

Get updates and send web support – For updates on the lockout and more 
ways to help, visit http://cupe.on.ca/1281lockout and the Local’s Facebook 
page, https://www.facebook.com/lockedoutbyCESAR 
 
 

 

Cheques can be made payable to  
CUPE Local 1281  

c/o 25 Wood Street, Suite 102 
Toronto, ON  M4Y 2P9 

 
 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
 

      In solidarity, 
 
 
 
 

Fred Hahn        Candace Rennick 
President        Secretary-Treasurer 

Cope 343 


